Bee our
guest!

You are invited to attend the launch of
the Benhill Nature Garden, Benhill
Road, Camberwell, SE5.

When
Tuesday 16 June 2015
11am to 12.30pm

A community garden for all

The Benhill Nature Garden is the last of
Southwark’s nature gardens to be brought
back as a community asset. Working
closely with residents, the nature garden
space has been designed and revitalised
for everyone in the community to enjoy.

On the day, there will be a range of
activities to explore including:

0 Nature garden tour
0 Pond dipping

0 Mini beast hunt
0

And an opportunity to register to be

a Friend of Benhill Nature Garden.
An Elmington Estate Regeneration project <

working with EImington Estate residents and
For more information regarding the Benhill Brunswick Park Primary School
Nature Garden contact the Housing
Regeneration Team on 0207 525 1215 or
email Housingregen@southwark.gov.uk
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